Department of Education Quebec, P. Q. HON. CYRILLE F. DELAGE SUPERINTENDENT When replying please give at the head of your letter this number. LIONEL BERGERON W. P. PERCIVAL FRENCH SECRETARY AND ENGLISH SECRETARY, DEPUTY No. 825/31 DEPUTY MINISTER OF THE MINISTER OF THE DEPARTMENT DEPARTMENT. AND DIRECTOR OF PROTESTANT Replies should be addressed to "The Superintendent of Education, Quebec, P.Q." EDUCATION. November 24th, 1931 Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., LL.D., McGill University, Montreal, P.Q. Dear Sir:-I have received your letter of November 23rd, in which you suggest that the responsibility for questions in connection with the marking of the high school leaving papers rests with the high school leaving board. I thank you for your attention to this matter. In view of this letter the appointment made for ten o'clock on Thursday November 26th is not necessary. A/ Director of Protestant Education